
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Our Ref  JP/AH/RMO 
 
 
10th January 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 

YEAR 10 REPORT 
 
 
Please note that your child’s first report for the 23/24 academic year is being sent to you 
via the WeDuc app today. 
 
This report provides you with an overview about your child’s attitude to learning broken 
down into effort, attitude to learning and homework. 
 
You will also receive a predicted grade from all subjects stating what grade your child’s 
teachers believe they will get at the end of Year 11 if they continue their current progress 
path, whilst also considering their attitude to learning and assessment records. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact postbox via email 
postpox@wednesfieldacademy.co.uk or contact the school by phone on 01902 558222. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mr Phillips 
Headteacher 
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